
 

 
H-16, Textile Avenue, SITE, Karachi. Tel: 32560704-5, email: sg@site-association.org 

 
Dated: 14th May 2020 

Circular # 51 of 2019-20 
 

All Members of SITE Association of Industry  
 

SBP REFINANCE SCHEMES  
 
This refers to the feedback session with SBP officials on their Refinance 
Schemes held today (14/5/2020) via ZOOM online.  
 
Members are requested to apply before 30th June 2020 for the refinance 
schemes.  
 
Moreover, members are requested to share with us if their requests for 
refinance have been turned down by banks supported by rejection letter 
issued by the bank or loan application duly received past 15 days.  
 
We will share those cases with SBP for refinement in the existing schemes. 
 
Best regards,  
 
Saud Mehmood  
Chairman,  
GST, Excise & Direct Taxes, Exports,  
Imports, Customs & Trade Policy Sub-Committee 
Cell: 0333-3674308 
Email: saud@pwi.com.pk  
 


